General Otfices ¢ Selden Street, Berlin. Connecticut
PC BOX270

HARTFORD, CONNECTCUT 06141.0270
(203) 665-5000

November 7, 1990

813674
Re: TAC No. 77063

Attention: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
Core Operating Limits Report--Reyvision O

In a letter dated October 29, 1990.(]) Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
(NNECO) submitted to the NRC Staff Revision 0 of the Core Operating Limits
Report (COLR) for Cycle 11 of Millstone Unit No. 2. Due to an administrative
error, incorrect pages of the COLR were attached to the cover letter.

Attached is a replacement copy of the Millstone Unit No. 2 COLR, which com-

pletely supersedes Attachment 1 of our October 29, 1990, letter. We apologize
for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

(V4 7",‘./’
» & g ’
£, J. Mrogzka 7

Senior Vife President

T. T. Martin, Region I Administrator
G. S. Vissing, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2
W. J. Raymond, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2, and 3

Mr. Kevin McCarthy, Director
Radiation Control Unit

Department of Environmental Protection
Hartford, CT 06116

E. J. Mroczka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, "Core
Operating Limits Report, Revision 0," dated October 29, 1990.
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